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3 December 2012

Alex Harris
fyi-request-579-caa8d7f0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Further to my response dated 16 November 2012, GCSB can confirm that no further
instances of GCSB support to the prevention and detection of serious crime has
been found. Therefore the final figure for the past year stands at 16.

In respect of those requests which | have declined, | am required by section 19(b) of
the Act to advise you that you have the right, by way of complaint to the Ombudsman
under section 28(3), to seek an investigation and review of my refusal to disclose the
information requested.

Yours sincerely,
Shelley Turner
Office of the Director



